
 
July 12, 2011                       Ald. Joe Davis, Sr. 

           (414) 286-3787 
 
 

MEDIA ADVISORY 
 

Hearings set for city’s Community 
Development Block Grant Funding 
 

In the memo (attached) sent today to all members of the Common Council, Alderman 
Joe Davis, Sr., chair of the Community and Economic Development Committee, 
outlined the 2011 hearing process pertaining to the preliminary funding allocation plan 
for city Community Development Block Grant (CDBG) funds. 
 
There will be two at large public hearings held by the Community and Economic 
Development Committee:   
 
Wednesday, July 13, 2011  
City of Milwaukee-DPW Field Headquarters  
3850 N. 35th St.  
6 p.m. – 8 p.m.  
(Parking available at the 1st entrance south of Capitol Drive)  
 
Thursday, July 14, 2011  
Kosciuszko Community Center  
2201 S. 7th St.  
6 p.m. – 8 p.m. 
 
At 9 a.m. on Monday, July 18 in room 301-B at City Hall, the committee will make its 
recommendation pertaining to the CDBG funding allocation plan, and the full Common 
Council will then take up that recommendation at its meeting at 9 a.m. on Tuesday, July 
26 in the Council Chamber. 
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